
From:  "Sarah Welch" <sbwelch@wildblue.net> 
To: <bill.roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  9/22/2006 6:13:46 AM 
Subject:  Marvin Nichols Reservoir 
 
I am writing to request that Marvin Nichols Reservoir be taken off the Water 
Board Plan.  According to the recent reports, it is not needed for Dallas 
water reserves, and would significantly damage the timber industry in 
Northeast Texas, and is not consistent with protecting agricultural, natural 
and water resources of the region. 
Kenneth & Sarah Welch 
Rt. 1, Box 253KW 
Rusk, TX 75785 
 


